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NCHA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE CONFERENCE CALL MINUTES 
JUNE 10, 2020 
9:00AM Central 

 
A conference call of the Executive Committee of the National Cutting Horse Association was 
held on Wednesday, June 10, 2020 at 9:00AM central time.   
 
Those members present were: President Steve Norris, President-Elect Ora Diehl, Vice President 
Ted Sokol, Kristen York, Rock Hedlund, Skip Jones, Byron Green, Matt Miller, Sharon 
Overstreet, Lachlan Perks, and Toddy Pitard.  Members not able to attend were Ernie 
Beutenmiller, Tatum Rice and Kirby Smith.  NCHA Executive Director Jay Winborn and Cathy 
Marie Aleff were also in attendance for this call.   
 
The Executive Committee conference call was called to order at 9:04AM and roll call was taken. 
 
President Steve Norris opened the with the purpose of this call to discuss the Western 
Bloodstock contract renewal. 
 
 
WESTERN BLOODSTOCK CONTRACT 
 
Executive Director Jay Winborn addressed the Executive Committee with regards to the  
Western Bloodstock Contract and another 5-year renewal. 
 
After each member of the committee had a chance to comment, a MOTION was made by Rock 
Hedlund and SECONDED by Sharon Overstreet to finalize the 5 year contract renewal with 
Western Bloodstock as is and authorize Executive Director Jay Winborn to execute on behalf of 
the National Cutting Horse Association.  The Executive Committee collectively agreed to execute 
this renewal and authorized Jay Winborn to sign with EC approval.  MOTION CARRIED 
UNANIMOUSLY. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
There being no further business to come before the committee, meeting adjourned at 9:20AM.   

 


